UK Council for Child Internet Safety (UKCCIS) 

New technologies inspire children to be creative, communicate and learn. However, while the internet is a great resource, it is important that children and young people are protected from the risks they may encounter. The UK Council for Child Internet Safety (UKCCIS) is a group of more than 200 organisations drawn from across government, industry, law, academia and charity sectors that work in partnership to help keep children safe online. The Council was established in 2010 following a review by Professor Tanya Byron discussing, and taking action, on topical issues concerning children’s use of the internet.
The link to their website is http://tinyurl.com/lvx5y79
Much of their emphasis is on schools and parents, but you might find some of their information sheets useful. I have uploaded an example of one of their advice documents  - an overview of sexting guidance.
